
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A Note From the Principal 
Eddie Graziano 
Hello! 
November and December are always filled with many activities and breaks.  This 
year our Fall Festival had a great turn out and enjoyed by all.  This week we had a 
special guest and his helper visit us to spread some holiday cheer.  I hope you all 
have a great holiday, and we will see you next year.  I will be working over break, 
you can always reach out to me edward.graziano@ycoe.org or 530 300-0149. 
                                           

                                 Santa’s Visit 
                                                                                 
                                                                            
                                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                         

                  

                                                                                                                                          
                                           

  

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
December  2023 

 

THE GREENGATE 
GAZETTE 

Greengate School'  s Community Newsletter 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
  

December 18-
January 8th  
Winter Break 

 
January 15th 

 

No School 

Dr. Martin Luther Kind Day 
 

 



 
 

Staff Corner 
 

 
 

Please join me in welcoming back Amy Lucero to Greengate.  Amy previously 
taught here for 8 years and has returned home this week to teach in our 

elementary autism program. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


